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Dear Dr. Mingyan Gao, 

 

Thank you once again for accepting our invitation to speak at the symposium 

“Molecular Imaging for Systems Biology”, held in Okazaki City, Japan. It will take 

place on November 6, 2009 at noontime. We are convinced that your contribution will 

be an exciting and important one. 

 

We will contact you with further information about the final program in due course. 

Your accommodation and travel costs will be covered by a Japanese fund. 

 

We look very much forward to welcoming you to Japan! 

 

Best regards, 

 
Takeaki Ozawa 


